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 This floor amendment would extend the time from one year to two 

years in which the Board of Public Utilities is required to prepare and 

submit a written report to the Governor and Legislature that 

summarizes findings from the study on the feasibility and benefits of 

implementing large-scale geothermal heat pump systems, and provides 

recommendations for the feasibility, need for, and design of a pilot 

program.  


